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MILWAUKEE '97 WNGG COMMITTEE ial
A
Minutes--Sunday, February 26,1995 AP ”k
Present: Arline and Nick Barsamian, Mary and Gary Davis, Eunice Evans, 24$

John and Eloise Morris, Rev. Mike Penny, Dilys Spransy, Gwen Tausend,
Pat Wilkes, David Williams

The meeting was held at Grace Church in New Berlin at 2PM hosted by the

Rev. Mike Penny.

David read a draft of a letter to be sent to potential volunteers inviting
them to a meeting to be held at the First Presbyterian Church in Waukesha on
Saturday, March 25th at 2PM. Eloise will draw a map with directions to the
church to be enclosed. A

Alterations were made to the letter and addition of a tear-off for response
was added to indicate: coming to the meeting, unable but interested, request
for more information, telephone number, donation. The letter was approved.
David will send a copy to Mike and Arline before mailing them out to the
persons on the pre-cleared of duplications list. The meeting will be
advertised with notices/articles in area newspapers such as "Lake Country
Reporter' and Dousman Index'. Mary will write up a press release which any
committee member may send to a local paper two weeks before March 25th.

A RAFFLE to raise money has been suggested. David offered eight complementary
tickets for use of a Bradley Box as a major prize available to him through his
company. We could fill in with other smaller prizes.

Another money-making project discussed was the making and selling of Welsh
craft items to be sold immediately and at the Gymanfa. It is expected that
some of the volunteers may be interested and able to take on that project.

Pat brought information from Geraint who is out of town on his progress with
finding a choir in Wales. Of all the choirs he inquired of, COR MEIBION TRAETH
in Anglesey was the one he favored and which expressed interest in coming here
The understanding with them is that they would ask for $10,000 , housing in

homes, the take on all sales of (Ds. Geraint will get details on the contract.

The arrangement with Cusan Tan will be cancelled.



The Venue problem due to the scheduled renovation of the PAC in 1997 means
that we are locked into using the Auditorium. Expenses will be high: $2500 per
session, required union help, insurance coverage $1million policy, and a 3%
take on concert tickets. David and Arline will be talking to the manager on
details.

Plans for the general meeting on March 25th:
The whole group will meet for a general introduction and explanation of the

organizational chart and job descriptions using an overhead projector.

Then the volunteers will meet in sections according to the sub committees
in which they chose to work.
The sub-committes and the choices made by the steering committee members are:
REGISTRARION & ACCOMODATIONS (Gwen, Eloise, John,FEunice, Dilys)
PUBLICITY (Mike )
SUPPORT SERVICES (Arline,David, Charles)
EVENTS ( Pat, Jane, Mary, Gary)

David will get the materials together within two weeks.
David explained that a rugby team event will be expensive. We will need to

have sponsors for that event.

Another need is for legal expertise. Dale Hughes' name was suggested.

Respectfully submitted,

R

Dilys Spransy, Secretary



